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April 4, 2017

Eddie T. Johnson
Superintendent of Police
Chicago Police Department

ViA Email and Interoffice mail
RE: Non-Concurrence with IPRA sustained allegations, Log No. 1066371

Dear Superintendent Johnson:

Pursuant to Municipal Code of Chicago Section 2-57-060 and Police Board Rules of Procedures
Section VI, your letter dated march 27, 2017 does not require review by a three-member panel of
the Police Board because we are in agreement as to the recommended discipline for the accused
officers. I have made this determination in consultation with the Department of Law.

I have reviewed your response; however I respectfully maintain my support for the allegations,
findings and recommendations made in IPRA’s summary report. Notably you concur with
multiple Rule 14 allegations against Officer Fry and Officer Lobianco. It is precisely because of
their damaged credibility that the remaining allegations against them are sustained and should
remain sustained.

Please refer this case to the Department of Law to draft charges seeking the separation of Officer
Fry and Officer Lobianco from the Chicago Police Department.
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